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In recognition of Staff Appreciation Week, the 2022 Staff Appreciation Breakfast will be
held Friday, May 20, 2022, from 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. in the Campus Center.

Mark your calendars for this fun-filled event!

Please note a Pizza Lunch for evening staff will begin at 3:00 p.m. in the Owl Cafe.
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‘A Staff Appreciation pizza lunch for evening team members
will take place at 3 p.m. in the Owl Café.

may take release time.




